MORRISTOWN TOWN COUNCIL
Special Meeting
December 18, 2024

FIRE STATION TRAINING ROOM

President Dave Benefiel called the Special Meeting to order, present were Kristi Langkabel, Larry Tracy,
Tammy Davis, and Ralph Henderson. Also present, Town Attorney and Clerk Treasurer.

Special Meeting:

Subject: Officer Thomas Wright
After evidence was presented in the Safety Board meeting in regards to Officer Wright’s neglect of a duty
and violation of the rules the Safety Board deems further action to be taken. Council Member Larry
Tracy motion for dismissal of Officer Thomas Wright. Council Member Tammy Davis seconded the
motion. Motion approved. Vote 4/1

Officer Wright to be suspended with pay until December 31, 2024. Officer Wright will have no police
powers during this time.

Council Member Larry Tracy made a motion to adjourn. Council Member Ralph Henderson seconded the
motion. Motion approved. Vote 5/0
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Morgan Stratton, Clerk Treasurer
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